
Dear Northern Beaches Council, 

It has come to my attention that a Notice of Proposed Development has been submitted for 11 
Lewis Street, Balgowlah Heights to demolish the existing house and build a childcare facility in 
its place. As a parent to 2 children at Balgowlah Heights Public School, and a local resident, I 
strongly object to this proposal and have grave concerns for the safety of the children that 
attend the Primary School. Many children, including my own, walk/scooter/bike ride themselves 
each day to and from school. The traffic at these times is already over congested. If you add to 
that employees arriving to work and parents dropping their children by crossing the footpath 
with their vehicle, it will only be a matter of time before a serious accident occurs. 

Yours faithfully 

Sandra Sorenti
1 Scales Pde
Balgowlah Heights 

Sent: 27/01/2021 10:07:16 PM
Subject: DA2020/1758 (11 Lewis Street, Balgowlah Heights)


